
 

 
 
 
 

Scrutiny Committee 

 

 

The Scrutiny Committee met informally on 7th June 2022 and considered the Millers 
Garage car park, Crewkerne report, which was subsequently withdrawn from the 
Agenda.  Comments on the Yeovil Refresh Public Realm Change of Scope Request 
(Urgent Item) were submitted by email as the report was published after the Scrutiny 
Committee had met.   
 
Minutes of all Scrutiny Committee meetings are viewable on the website at:   
https://modgov.southsomerset.gov.uk/ieListMeetings.aspx?CId=141&Year=0  
 
The Scrutiny and Member Development Specialist invites all members and officers to 
feed matters of interest into the scrutiny work programme. Anyone who wishes to 
submit an item/issue for scrutiny review can email  
stephanie.gold@southsomerset.gov.uk   
 
 
Gerard Tucker 
Scrutiny Committee Chairman 
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